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Lee County Visitor & Convention Bureau  

welcomes new intern 
 

LEE COUNTY, FL – Lee County Visitor & Convention Bureau (VCB) welcomes Sorena 

Vargas as its new communications intern. 

 

Vargas will support the communications team on press trips, site visits, news releases, databases 

and assist with the planning of Island Hopper Songwriter Fest. She is a junior at Florida Gulf 

Coast University majoring in communications with a minor in digital media design and 

interdisciplinary studies.  

 

Vargas is a member of the Honors College at Florida Gulf Coast University and a member of 

Phi Mu sorority. During her free time, she enjoys volunteering and spending time outside 

hiking, canoeing and visiting local beaches. 

 

Vargas was born in Milwaukee and grew up in Orlando. She is a graduate of Lake Brantley 

High School in Altamonte Springs. Vargas said she looks forward to the internship and learning 

more about Lee County. 
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